
FILED 8/29/2018 

State of Florida 
DOCUMENT NO. 05682-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAllASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

August 29, 2018 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk A-;;-­
Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering pW (lC... ~ 
Docket No. 20170171-WS- Resolution of the Board of County Commissioners of 
Leon County declaring Leon County subject to the provisions of Section 367, 
Florida Statutes 

Please file the attached document, "Dogwood Mobile Home Park's response to staffs May 31 , 
2018, exemption letter," in the above referenced docket file. 

Thank you. 

MW/jp 

Attachment 



Melinda Watts 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Melinda, 

Please see attached response. 

Wendy Trawick <wendy.trawick@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, August 29, 2018 11:41 AM 
Melinda Watts 
Re: Emailing: 03988-2018.pdf 
DogwoodWater.pdf 

On Tue, Aug 28,2018 at 2:42PM Melinda Watts <Mwatts@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Ms. Trawick, 

Attached is a copy of the certified letter that the Florida Public Service Con1mission (Comtnission) sent to 
Dogwood Mobile Hon1e Park (Dogwood) on May 31, 2018, requesting Dogwood affirm that it is exen1pt fro1n 
Commission regulation of its provision of water service to the residents of the Dog"vood Mobile Hotne Park. 

Please provide your response to this etnail address. 

Thank you. 

Melinda Watts 

Florida Public Service Co1n1nission 

(850) 413-6952 

Thanks, 
Wendy Trawick 

1 



June 12,2018 

GT Holdings Group, LLC 
1219 Shady Rest Road 

Havana, FL 323 3 3-1066 

Director, Office of Commission Clerk 

Re: Docket No. 20170171-WS -Resolution of the Board of County Commissioners 
of Leon County declaring Leon County subject to the provisions of Section 367, 
Florida Statues. 

Dear Mrs. Watts, 

This letter is to affirm that Dogwood Mobile Home Park provides water and wastewater 
to its tenants without specific compensation for service. I would also like to notify you of 
our new mailing address noted at the top of this letter. 

Sincerely, 

rrv~ !J~ct-__ 
Wendy Tfawick 
Managing Member 
GT Holdings Group, LLC 
850-509-3913 




